23 Feb 2024

AGM and other information

Members, Volunteers and Supporters are invited to CRISP Nursery Inc. ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Guest Speaker Dr Ross Field: MAgrSc, PhD (Entomology)

Butterflies of Melbourne Eastern Suburbs and Dandenong Ranges

- Learn about the variety of Butterflies of the Dandenong Ranges and the eastern suburbs and how to encourage them into your garden and local reserves.
- Find out about the native grasses and sedges that provide food for caterpillars.
- Discover the specific plant species butterflies need to breed and feed on.
- Understand the interesting interactions between butterflies and other species.

When: Saturday 16th March 2024, 2pm Arrive about 15 mins early for registration.

Where: Maroondah Federation Estate, 32 Greenwood Ave, Ringwood.

Afternoon Tea Provided

For catering purposes please RSVP by 8th of March. Ph 9879 3911 Email info@crispnursery.org.au

CRISP Nursery Committee

CRISP Nursery has a Volunteer Committee of Management who oversee the governance of the Nursery. The AGM is the opportunity to find out about the achievements of the Nursery over the past year and future plans.

The committee is made up of members with a variety of backgrounds, who meet once a month and work together to shape the future of CRISP Nursery. All committee positions become vacant and up for election at the AGM. If you are looking for an outlet to use your existing skills or interested in learning something new – why not consider joining the committee. If interested, have a chat with one of our current committee members or one of the nursery managers to find out more information, and pick up a Nomination form at the nursery.

New committee members are always welcome, and we'd love to have you on-board.

Saturday Sales Resume March 2nd

CRISP Nursery is well stocked with plants and will re-open for Saturday Sales from March 2nd from 10am-1pm

Weeding out invaders - an important new app

Funded by National Landcare, this Australian first can identify more than 450 priority invasive weeds country wide. Some 120,000 images were captured by CSIRO weed botanists so that users can take photos of weeds on their phone and identify them on the app. You may choose to share with relevant authorities. This potentially is a game changer for community groups or anyone interested in protecting or regenerating native habitat.

Download the app at weedscan.org.au

Friends of Wombolano

will hold their next Working Bee on Sunday March 24th from 2-4pm, meeting in the playground. Please bring your own tools and afternoon tea.

Contact for information: Mem 0410 073 541

If you have received this email in error or no longer wish to receive CRISP Nursery updates please send a reply email with 'unsubscribe'.

CRISP Nursery Inc 17 Greenwood Ave Ringwood 3134 9879 3911 info@crispnursery.org.au http://www.crispnursery.org.au Wed & Friday 9.30 – 12.30 Saturday 10- 1pm (March-Nov)